From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

To: "Foust. Bryan"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly; James Amos

Cc: Littrell, Kyle; Ruth, Amy; McSpadden, Wes; Sanders, Toady

Subject: 2RP-5047 Closure Approved RE: [EXT] Initial/final C-141 for release at James Ranch Unit 21 SWD Battery -
10/3/18

Date: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 5:58:00 PM

Hello Mr. Foust,

OCD has received the C-141 Release Notification, thank you. This has been assigned 2RP-5047. The closure is also
approved. Please note for future submissions, please also fill in C-141 page 6 and give 2 day notice for liner

inspection.

Best Regards,
Mevrie vt

Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2

811 S. 15! Street

Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963

Fax: 575748-9720

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.

From: Foust, Bryan <Bryan_Foust@xtoenergy.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 10:22 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
<Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>; James Amos <jamos@blm.gov>
Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Ruth, Amy <Amy_Ruth@xtoenergy.com>;
McSpadden, Wes <Wes_McSpadden@xtoenergy.com>; Sanders, Toady
<Toady_Sanders@xtoenergy.com>

Subject: [EXT] Initial/final C-141 for release at James Ranch Unit 21 SWD Battery - 10/3/18

Good morning,

Attached is the initial/final C-141 detailing a release event at the referenced facility on 10/3/18.
Photos of containment before and after cleaning are attached below. Please let us know if you have
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any questions or concerns.
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Thank you,
Jake Foust,
XTO Energy
432-266-2663



